
{Dr. c. F. Martin, Montreal) 

(Typewritten) 

Dear Mart in: 

C u.s~ r==t/ I I "9' , I 05 
13, norham Gardens, OXford. 

19th November, 1912. 

Through a mishap Lady Graham did not take the cultures with her, but they v:ill follow this week. I think it would be well worth trying. They have been greatly interested in t.'1-ie organism a it the laboratory, as it is a sort of strepto-pneumococcu.s. I wish those cocci would have~ little more phylogenetie respectability - they are of sin­gularly loose morals? 

I hope you a.re :reaso:n.a.bly hap:py. Greetings to your v.m b,h. 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler. 


